
 

For more information visit our website at Information www.toronto.ca/planning/developmentapplications 

  

 

The City of Toronto holds public consultations as one way to engage residents in the life of their city.  
We invite you to get involved. 

 

BROADVIEW AVENUE PLANNING STUDY – COMMUNITY MEETING # 4 

 
The purpose of the Broadview Avenue Planning Study is to build upon the Avenues and Mid-Rise Building 
Study and to update the vision, goals and priorities for the study area (see map on reverse).  A key outcome of 
the study will be new urban design guidelines, as well as area and site specific policies that will help guide 
future development in the area.  To date, the City has hosted Community Meetings on July 19, 2014, February 
4, 2015, and June 17, 2015 as part of the study. 
 
Please join us at Community Meeting #4 where we will present draft recommendations for the Broadview study 
area and seek your feedback.  This fourth and final Community Meeting will be led by the Independent 
Facilitator for the study. 
 

Details are as follows: 
 

 Date: January 20, 2016 
 Time: 6:00 pm   Doors Open 
   
  6:00 pm – 7:00 pm – Open House and Displays 
  7:00 pm – Presentation of the Draft Study Recommendations 
  7:55 pm – Feedback Session 
   
 Place: Estonian House – 958 Broadview Avenue 

 
For more information contact Amanda Crompton from the Independent Facilitator's office at 
acrompton@lura.ca or (416) 536-0184, or you may also contact Francis Kwashie, Planner at 
fkwashi@toronto.ca or (416) 392-1306. 
 

You may also contact Councillor Mary Fragedakis, Ward 29, at (416) 392-4032. 
 
Notice to correspondents: 
Personal information received at community consultation meetings or contained in correspondence with the City is collected 
under sections 8 and 136 of the City of Toronto Act, 2006 specifically for creating a public record of information potentially 
relevant to making an informed decision.  Questions about the collection of this information may be directed to the Planner 
listed above. Compliance with City Council policy respecting Notice may result in you receiving duplicate notices. Attendant Care 
Services can be made available with some advance notice. 
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